

13th March 2022

Dear Friends

Revision of the Electoral Role

Prior to the Church AGM on Wednesday April 27th there is to be a revision of the electoral roll.

All current persons on the roll will remain unless they need to remove their names or amend any details, such as address.

Inclusion on the Electoral Roll is required in order to be entitled to attend the annual parochial church meeting and take part in proceedings. Application forms must be returned by Sunday 10th April to be included in this year's AGM. The roll will then be closed until the AGM.

Information regarding eligibility can be found on the church website, or by emailing me, forms can be downloaded from the website or requested from myself or the church office.

Hard copies are required so please deliver them to me:

Alison Thompson

95 Brodie Avenue

Mossley Hill

L18 4RF

Athompson1552@icloud.com

Yours in Christ

Alison Thompson

Electoral Roll Officer

SMJ PCC